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Open House Scheduled for Houma on Thursday, July 1 
 
Organizations responding to the Deepwater Horizon oil spill will be available at an open house on 
Thursday, July 1, in Houma, LA to answer questions about the response.  The public is invited.   
 
The event will take place from 6:00 to 8:00 pm at Houma Terrebonne Civic Center, 346 Civic 
Center Blvd, Houma, LA 70360.  In addition to the responders, BP claims representatives will be 
available to help local residences with the claims process.  For more information, call the 
Community Liaison Center in Houma at 985-493-2791. 
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